

## CITY OF SAINT PAUL OFFICE OF THE CITY COUNCIL

## 310 CITY HALL 15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer EMAIL: <u>legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us</u> PHONE: (651) 266-8585 FAX: (651) 266-8574

August 8, 2025

Deedra Perron & Alex Skym 983 Hudson Road St. Paul MN 55106

VIA EMAIL: skymbills93@gmail.com

Re: Water Appeal for Property at 983 Hudson Road

Dear Deedra Perron & Alex Skym:

This is to confirm that at the Legislative Hearing on Tuesday, August 5, Legislative Hearing Officer Marcia Moermond recommended that the Board of Water Commissioners reduce the Quarter 1 & Quarter 2, 2024 bills from 10 to 7 units and the Quarter 3, 2024 bill from 10 to 6 units.

This matter will go before the Board of Water Commissioners at Public Hearing on **Tuesday**, **September 9, 2025 at 5 pm.** Please visit this site should you wish to contest this recommendation as it will be updated closer to the date with location and further details: https://www.stpaul.gov/departments/saint-paul-regional-water-services/about-sprws/board-of-water-commissioners

If you don't wish to contest then **no further action is needed** and the Water Board will proceed with Ms. Moermond's recommendation above without discussion. If you have any questions, please contact our office at 651-266-8585.

Sincerely,

/s/

Joanna Zimny Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant Sincerely,

/s/

Joanna Zimny

c: Water Department Staff